

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President My Brodie Ke

DATE:

April 14, 2010

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 10-0470

Energy Tax – Rate

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed Council Bill 10-0470 for the purpose of modifying the basic rate of the energy tax. BDC has reviewed the proposed legislation and supports this bill because the additional taxes generated will provide additional revenue to the City of Baltimore.

cc:

Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill10/10-0470

